From everyone at Darwin Olympic Sporting Club, we wish you a happy new year! 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome back Steven Lolias and Wayne Bodkin as the first team coaches in 2015 and that pre-season will start at 5:30pm on Monday, 5th January 2015 at Malak Oval.
Please also note that we are seeking expressions of interest for the following coaching positions:
Women
U21
All age Men
U6 through to U16
Queries should be directed in writing to darwinolympic@gmail.com or to Charlie on 0429 202 289.
Please share this with all current and past players and anyone you know who may be interested.
